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The library is pleased to be partnering with the Sundre Museum to 
host something fun to mark the spookiest season of the year.  

we’ll be coming together to host a 
variety of Halloween themed activities at our Halloween Extrava-
ganza! We have something for people of all ages with all activities 
taking place at the Museum and the Mayton Building. Signs will be 
out to mark our new location! 
 

Kids and families can try their hand at a variety of 
carnival games and activities as they trick or treat 
their way through the Mayton Building.  
 

The museum will once again host a Haunted Village on the grounds 
of the Sundre Museum. Parental guidance is suggested. Come     
prepared to be frightened! Participant screams welcomed! 

 

Entry to the museum for the Carnival Games and Haunted    
Village is by cash donation or non-perishable and non-expired 
food items for donation to Plus 1. 

 

Because this event requires A LOT of candy, we are accepting    
candy donations for this event. If you would like to donate, please 
drop off your purchased candy at the  library  during regular hours. 
Thanks in advance for your support with helping us provide this 
spectacular event to the community!  

We will not have 
dried grasses 

this fall.  

Sticks and cones 
will be returning 

late October/
early November. 
Keep an eye out 
for their arrival! 

Kits will be available 
on Tues, October 8 
and are on a first 
come first served  

basis! 

Each kit comes with 
enough spice/herb 

for the recipes     
provided plus a little   

extra for further   
experimentation,   
information and    

history of the spice 
and book                   

recommendations! 



Are you interested in learning how to research your family tree but not able to attend our 
Tuesday morning genealogy sessions?  

Join us on for an        
introductory class on researching your roots. You’ll learn tips and tricks 
on how to get started with your search, how to organize the information 
you find and useful strategies that will help make your search successful.  

Registration is required with a minimum number of participants required 
for this program to run. Call the library to register! 
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This November the SILENT  
AUCTION will return offering          
community residents a great     
opportunity to do some holiday 
shopping while supporting their 
local library.  

Donations can be dropped off  
during library hours now through 
November 15th with bidding   
opening Tuesday, November 19th 
at 9:00 am.  

Thank you for your support! 

 

The libraries of Mountain View Country are pleased to be able to host a     
number of new    programs in our county this year, thanks to the generous  
support of the Community Adult Learning Program, offered by the Canadian 
government. This funding means that we are able to continue offering some of 
our most popular programs and offer many new and different programs to our 
community including: 

1:1 Tech Tutoring -Thursdays, 12:30 - 2:30PM *Call to book 

1:1 Tech Tutoring for MVSH residents - 1st Thursday of month @ 11AM (at MVSH) 

Media Literacy (How to Spot Misinformation) - Wednesday, Oct 23 @ 6PM 

English Language Practice - pairing English Language learners with a tutor (times vary) 

Microsoft Mondays computer class (November) 

Programs yet to come include Banking Basics, Budgeting Basics, Internet Scams and Career 
and Resume Programs. Contact the library for more information and stay tuned for more   
details on when these programs will be offered.  
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Join us for songs, stories, and rhymes! This fall we’re introducing some new 
things to the program that the littles are going to LOVE! This event is free 
to attend for ages 0-5 with a caregiver and takes place Tuesday mornings 
(except the first Tuesday of the month). 

Programming for Kids, Teens & Adults 
*See our website for more information and details on how to register.                           

You’ve heard of Shark Week—how about Teen Week? MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS for November 5-7th!  

We’re changing up this program a bit. These events will be hosted with 
some of our community partners and include library golf, games and 
activities plus NERF Wars + dinner at The Den! As always, these 
events will remain free to attend.  

Family Gym Time is a program hosted in partnership with Mountain 
View Family Resource Network and will return in November.  

Watch for updates!  

A LEGO Club where the WHOLE family can build, create, and display their  
creations (depending on size of course!). We’ll bring the LEGO, you bring the 
ideas! 

Please note: this program will not be led by staff, but rather is “free build” 
time for families, therefore children under the age of 10 must be supervised 
by a caregiver. 

Are your kids aged 8-12? Looking for something fun for them to do after 
school? Let us entertain them with games, art, activities and more!  We  
provide the fun and activities...snacks included! This event is free to       
attend but registration is required. Call for more info! 



HOURS OF OPERATION 
 

Monday          CLOSED 

Tuesday     9:00—5:00 PM 

Wednesday   12:00—8:00 PM 

Thursday    12:00—5:00 PM 

Friday       12:00—5:00 PM 

Saturday   11:00—3:00 PM 
 

CLOSED Sundays,   

Mondays & Holidays 

THANK YOU to our corporate        
and Municipal sponsors for           
their continuing support. 

(403) 638-4000 

prl.ab.ca/sundre 

Only a few of the dozens of items COMING SOON 

to the Sundre Library 

Don’t wait...place your hold now! 

 

Sandra’s  Picks 

October is Canadian Library month and 
that means it's time for the         

GOLDEN TICKET contest. Each day 
we’ll give a clue to where the golden 

ticket is hidden in the library.         
Find it and be entered for your chance 

to win cool prizes.  


